TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
REGULAR MEETING – JUNE 2, 2020


The June 2, 2020 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:03pm by Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.  Present were Camille Corneby, Paul Welch, Alan Bill, Kerry Root and Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.

The report of the March 2020 meeting was presented.  Mr. Welch made the motion to approve the minutes as presented, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried.

There is a storage unit on Church Street under construction and The Planning Board was wondering if Supervisor Zorn could look into this project since there is no paperwork or permit available.

Discussion of the COVID virus in the area and the effect it will have on the community and economy took place.

Mr. Bill says the barrier at the Bridge Street boat launch has to stay where it is since regulations state barriers have to be 200 feet from the river bank.

Mr. Root made the motion to adjourn at 8:00pm, seconded by Mr. Bill, carried.
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